BARNES SCHOOL & JUNIOR COLLEGE, DEVLALI
CIRCULAR NO 14/2020-2021

Thursday, 22" October 2020

Dear Parents,

I am happy to inform you that with Wing Commander Anil Singha (Retd.) joining our
staff as Administrative Officer, we will be introducing an NDA (National Defense
Academy) cell in the school.

While admitting students for Grade XI, many expressed a keen desire to join the NDA
and as a school we fully endorse their decision as in the past our school has produced
some of the finest defense personnel, who were top notch, like Air Chief Marshal
Anil Yashwant Tipnis and Chief of the Naval Staff, Admiral Karambir Singh.

We will share more information with parents and the students as time goes by.

We would also like to encourage our Grade XII students to sit for the NDA
Examinations in April and September 2021.

We thank all the parents who have cleared fees for the first two terms and inform
them that the third term’s fees have become payable from 10" October 2020.

Having completed the Unit Test assessments and monthly tests, I am pleased to inform
you that we will be holding the Half Yearly Assessments shortly.

Kindly ensure that your child / children’s fees remain paid till the 3" Term in order not
to embarrass the children, and so that we may release your child’s Hall Ticket for the
Half-Yearly Assessments, as and when it is conducted.

We are pleased to inform you about the following:
e The smooth conduct of Open House for Grades X & XII
e Open House for the remaining classes:
= Grade I on Monday, 26" October 2020
= Grade II on Tuesday, 27" October 2020
= Grade I1I on Wednesday, 28" October 2020
= Grade IV on Thursday, 29" October 2020
Online Debates for Grades V to XII
Singing Competition for Grades I to XII on 31* October 2020
Inter-House Quiz Competition for Grades V to XII to be held shortly
Elocution for Nursery & Primary School and Colouring Competition for Grades I
to I'V also to be held shortly



Parents are requested to encourage the participating and performance of students
through likes and other emoticons.

Please be informed that this year due to a lack of regular classes, the Trinity Classes
will be kept on hold till further notice.

Please find attached the COVID-19 precautions being taken by the school and we
request you to constantly encourage your children to inculcate the same.

Parents are once again reminded to visit our website, www.barnesschool.in, frequently
and go through the circulars so that you are aware of scheduled assessments, due dates
of registrations, fees etc.

On behalf of Barnes School & Junior College, we wish all our parents and students a
joyous Dussehra and we sincerely pray that you continue to remain safe and happy!

Thank you.
Sincerely,
-,
Ainsley EZgar ;
Principal Principal ae/ ps
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